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Correct. However, please note that I am not asking for people to buy the book. In the palm card I 
ask people to read the book. Please include that distinction in your deliberations and in the 
request. 

—Martin 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Sep 4,2013, at 9:23 AM, JWaldstreicher@fec.gov wrote: 

Dear Mr. Long: 
Thank you for speaking with us by telephone on August 30 about your request for an advisory 
opinion. We would like to make sure that we understand the information that you provided during 
the discussion. Please respond by return email to confirm the accuracy of the statements below, 
or to clarify or correct the statements as necessary. Your response may be posted on the 
Commission's website as a supplement to your advisory opinion request. 

1. Your principal campaign committee, Martin Long for Congress, will pay for the palm cards that 
are the subject of your advisory opinion request. 

2. You will receive royalties on any sales of the book referred to in the palm cards. 

3. You plan to keep any royalties that you receive from sales of the book and do not plan to 
donate the royalties to charity. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me either by email or telephone if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Joanna Waldstreicher 
Office of General Counsel, Policy Division 
Federal Election Commission 
999 E Street NW 
Washington, DC 20463 
(202) 694-1585 


